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27 June 2024 
 

Kia ora  
 
Thank you for your request of 29 May 2024 seeking the following information, which we have managed in 
accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 
“Please send me the minutes from Pou Herenga over the last say 6 months, this will help inform 
Ngāti Kuia understanding of these matters under Te Ao Māori provisions.” 
  

The information you have requested is enclosed, in full, as follows: 
 

1. 2023-11-13 Approved minutes 
2. 2024-02-12 Approved minutes 
3. 2024-04-15 Draft minutes (not yet approved at a Pou Herenga hui)  

 
Although no information has been withheld from you, you have the right to seek an investigation and 
review of this response by the Office of the Ombudsman, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. 
Contact details for the Ombudsman can be found on their website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
 
Please note that the Commission proactively releases its responses to requests made under the Act. This is 
to help ensure others can also have access to this information. As such, this letter may shortly be published 
on our website with your name and contact details redacted to protect your privacy.   
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Grant Blackwell 
Chief Science Advisor 




